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Dear Chief Executive Officer 
 
Notice of Annual General Meeting 2020 
 
The Annual General Meeting for the Western Australian Local Government Association (WALGA) will 
be held on Friday, 25 September 2020.  
 
As you would be profoundly aware, the COVID-19 pandemic has upended much of our way of doing 
business and created significant uncertainty about our ability to host large scale events such as 
WALGA’s Annual General Meeting. Following the cancellation of the Local Government Convention, 
the 2020 Annual General Meeting has been delayed to late September to provide as much time as 
possible for the meeting to be held in-person.  
 
The meeting will be held at Crown Perth. 
 
If an in-person event is not able to be held due to social distancing restrictions, the meeting will be 
conducted virtually. 
 
Notice of the Annual General Meeting is enclosed, together with general information on the meeting, 
guidelines for the preparation and submission of motions and the Voting Delegates Registration Form. 
 
Key dates are as follows: 
 

 Friday, 17 July – Deadline to submit motions proposing amendments to WALGA’s constitution 

 Friday, 31 July – Deadline to submit motions for the AGM Agenda 

 Friday, 28 August – Registration of voting delegates closes 

 Friday, 25 September – Annual General Meeting, Crown Towers Perth 
 
For enquiries, please contact Margaret Degebrodt, Executive Officer Governance on 9213 2036 or 
via email mdegebrodt@walga.asn.au.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nick Sloan 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
Enclosed: Notice of 2020 AGM including Voting Delegate Form 
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